
IF YOU DIDN’T HEAR THIS FROM ANYONE TODAY {{AND 
EVEN IF YOU DID}} 

Thanks for all that you did today in your classroom… 
For making a million little split second decisions for the benefit of your stu-
dents. 
For putting your own needs on hold and keeping them the focus of your day. 
For planning for them long before today ever got rolling. 
For changing those plans because they didn’t fit someone who needed a little 
extra. 
For smiling, laughing with them and reassuring their efforts, trials and mis-
takes. 
For placing your hand on a shoulder that was exactly what someone needed. 
For getting down on the physical level 
of your students because it matters. 
For thinking of a new way to reach 
someone who wasn’t getting it. 
You matter. 
Yes – 
You matter. 

— Leslie @KindergartenWorks.com  

Teacher appreciation week is May 6—May 10 

 

Teacher Appreciation: For our fantastic staff!!! 

May 7, 2019 

PCSD  
• Mission: Engage, Inspire, Prepare 

• Vision: Prepare all students for 

success today and tomorrow 

NEBO 
 Mission: Engaging in learning 

 Vision: to work with our learning 

community members and our 

local community members to 

ensure our students are en-

gaged in a quality educational 

experience that is provided in a 

safe, productive environment as 

they prepare to become contrib-

uting lifelong learners in our 

local and global community.  

N E B O  E L E M E N T A R Y  

DOLPHIN NEWS 

Important Dates 

Teacher Apprecia-

tion  

5/6-

5/10 

AnimaLand Fund-

raiser 

5/8 

Field Day 5/10 

DARE Graduation 5/20 

K-4 End of the Year  

Parties 
5/22 

5th grade/senior 

walk 

5/23 

Last Day 5/24 

 
Nebo will host a school wide field day on Friday, 
May 10th (weather day May 13th). Parents are 
welcome to join us for the event. Please remember 
that all visitors to campus will need to check-in and 
get a visitors sticker. Activities will start at 8:30. 
Visitors will be allowed to park in the teacher lot in 
front of the gym and the grassy area on the school 
side of the fence. A ramp will be set up for access 
(like it was at Fall Festival). We are very excited to 
spend the day together as a school community. 
  


